
All Saints Primary School P.E. 
 

 

 

Dear  
It is great to be back in school again and exciting to be able to return to some normality after 18 months 
of disruption.  
I am delighted to announce that, in the year ahead, we are reinstating our sporting fixtures against other 
local schools. In addition, we have started lunchtime clubs again which see our children able to take part 
in a wide range of activities including:    

• dodgeball, forest school, pond dipping, fling-it challenge and obstacle course in KS1. 

• netball, hockey, tag rugby and fitness in KS2. 
I am very proud that our Sports Ambassadors have been running / helping to run many of these activities 
 

P.E. Kit: 
 
Please make sure your child comes to school 
prepared and always has their P.E. kit in school. Kit 
should consist of: 

• T-shirt 

• Shorts 

• Jogging bottoms 

• Hoodie 

• Spare socks 

• Trainers 
 

Other things to consider 
 
Children will need to have hair tied up and earrings 
removed. I suggest not wearing earrings on P.E. 
days as we are not able to help take them out and 
they can easily get lost.  ONLY taped if your child 
has recently had their ears pierced. (6-8 weeks 
ago). If this is the case please write a letter to your 
child’s class teacher.  
 

Upcoming fixtures for this term for Year 5/6: 
Wednesday 6th October 3.30-4.30 
Football match (netball TBC) HOME against 
Buckland Newton 
Wednesday 10th November 3.30-4.30 
Football and Netball HOME against Trent  
Tuesday 23rd November 3.45-4.45  
Football and Netball AWAY against Sherborne 
Abbey 

Upcoming sporting events: 
Tuesday 16th November 3.30-5 Year 5/6  
Dodgeball @ Gryphon 
Tuesday 30th Tag Rugby 12.30-3 Year 5/6 
Tag rugby @ Sherborne Primary  
 

All teams will be selected from those who have attended lunchtime training sessions and who have 
returned their permission slips on time.  
 

Finally, please remember that we love to hear about outside of school sporting achievements which will 
be gladly shared at the whole school celebration worship on Friday afternoons. Please make us aware. 
 
Yours 
Bethany Scott 
PE Subject Leader 

 


